Commitment to Standards in Fundraising Practice
St. Francis Hospice Dublin is fully committed to achieving the standards delineated in the Statement of Guiding Principles for Fundraising.
The Statement of Guiding Principles for Fundraising exists to:
· Improve fundraising practice.
· Promote high levels of accountability and transparency by organisations fundraising from the public.
· Provide clarity and assurances to donors and prospective donors about the organisations they support.
St. Francis Hospice Dublin has considered the Statement and believes it meets the standards it sets out.
St. Francis Hospice Dublin’s report on its fundraising is available in the St. Francis Hospice Dublin Annual Report.
We welcome your feedback on our performance; please see “Feedback & Complaints” below.
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